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Mid-Term Break 
On this Friday (22nd) we are getting our 
Halloween break which will be lots of fun.
We will return to school on the 1st of 
November.   Gabriel  
 
Witches’ Walk 
The witches walk is a fundraiser 
can buy equipment for 
the new school building 
and more equipment 
for the school.  
Everyone must come in 
a fancy dress costume. Parents, y
siblings, older siblings, grandparents ect.
are welcome. No masks allowed and please 
leave any items that could be lost at 
home. Please don't wear a scary costume 
in case you scare little kids.  There are 
some lovely prizes to be won such as a 
€50 cash prize and some hampers.
luck. Kathellyn, Eva & Cairínn 
 
Roadworks 
Clare county council is putting in a 
pedestrian crossing and they have 
started already. 
They have cut the 
wall at the car 
park and the 
school and they 
have started 
putting in curbs. 
Aidan 
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Building Update 
The windows and doors for the extension 
have arrived and have been put in. Ms 
Doherty will meet with the electrician 
this week to decide where the sockets 
and all of the light fittings will go
 
Science Award 
Last year we did a lot of science. We 
submitted all the pictures and evidence 
that we did it. We 
were awarded a 
Discover Primary 
Science 2020 - 2021 
plaque. Eimear 
 
 
Maths Week 
Maths week is from the 18
We are doing a lot more maths
We watched a webinar with Aoibhìn 
Shuilleabáin - she is a broad
personality, former Rose of 
theoretical physicist and mathematici
She was very interesting. Nickolas
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Space Week 
On Monday October 4th until Friday 
October 8th we learned about space.
year’s theme was women in space
went on a zoom call with an astronaut
We made satellites with Recycled 
rubbish. The Junior Room has been doing 
space as their theme for Aistea
have learned a lot of interesting facts
Julie and Aishling 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Christmas Cards 
We have made Christmas cards
year. They are €10 for a 10 pack.
We made some for people who don
kids in the school. We had lots of fun 
making them.  

Pupils’ cards went home on Tuesday
other cards can be viewed on o
Facebook page. The closing date to order 
cards is November 10th. Gabrielly
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Tubber Tigers End of Year Party
Why not join the 
Tubber Tigers for 
some mid-term fun in 
Tubber GAA Hall on 
Tuesday the 26th 
October. All welcome!   
 
 
Giving to Others 
In the run up to Christmas it
take time to think of others. 
will be doing the shoe box appeal
would like to donate a present to chil
or give online at www.teamhope.ie,
do. Or maybe you’d like to donate to 
SVP.ie. Moya  
 
Parent-Teacher Meetings
We will hold our Parent/Teacher 
meetings during the third and fourth 
week of November. Your child
will be in touch to arrange a time in due 
course. Unfortunately we will 
hold meetings by phone to 
Covid-19 risk. 
  
Note from the Principal 
I hope you all have a lovely Mid
Break and everyone gets to 
after the last couple of busy 
you all on the 1st of November.
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I hope you all have a lovely Mid-Term 
Break and everyone gets to rest and relax 
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vember.  


